
“ In 2021 we were awarded a tank lining project that required the use of Carboline Semstone 510 and 
Plasite 5371. While we were familiar with similar products, we had not yet used these exact products on such 
a large project. Any uncertainty on our part was immediately eliminated by the Carboline team. Our Carboline 
representative, Trent Woodard, brought in a support team that was second to none in application and technical 
knowledge. Ross Clement and Jeremy Sukola of Carboline were a pleasure to work with. They not only explained 
the application process but also provided hands-on training. 

With the help of the Caroline team, the project was a success, and everyone was pleased with the results. 
Carboline consistently goes above and beyond what is expected of customer support, and that is why we use 
Carboline whenever possible.” 
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